
Föreningen FSCONS
verksamhetsplan 2018

For 2018 the board welcomed everyone attending FSCONS 2017 to Gothenburg.

Depending on the decisions of the yearly meeting 2018-06-18 the form might be different. 

The least expensive plan is to hold the conference at Språkbanken. Which means keynotes and 
some high profile sessions migh need to be streamed to the other rooms, but with three tracks it 
could still cater 200-300 participants at an attractive participation fee with out too many sponsors 
and not a very big volunteer crowd.  

Since the association is still not attracting the number of members required for a sustainable and 
democratically sound organisation. We should consider a task-force to come up with suggestions for
how to secure the democratic prcesses and make sure the conference, in its federated form we want 
it to be, and its satellite events can be held in a sustainable fashion.

Leif-Jöran, for the board

   


